

TERM 3: THURSDAY 2 AUGUST 2018









SCHOOL HOLIDAY SOCCER CAMP

During the July holidays, our Football Director, Mr Sonny Makko conducted a football camp for 5 days

Over the week, Sonny provided a diverse range of activities and games that the students got involved in that assisted in developing the skill levels of the students as well as advancing their understanding of a football game. There were a variety of students from Kindergarten to Year 9, where they all interacted and helped one another, while Sonny also accommodated for their age and skill level by providing different stations that withheld a certain challenge.

Throughout the week, there was lots of laughs and sportsmanship happening as they got competitive when taking part in the activities such as penalty shoot outs, 'World Cup tournament games', the heading machine where many records were broken, tennis soccer and many more fun activities.

Sharon Evans

P-6 Sport/TAP Coordinator